FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

29 April 2024
064/Par/23

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce the return of the
Book Fair next week. This will have a
selection of age-appropriate books for students
KG to Seniors in both English and Arabic. The
school is able to choose books for the library
on the basis of sales, so this helps us increase
our library stock. Entry is restricted to our
parents, adult members of school families, and
FPA students.

Students will visit the Fair with their teachers,
and should you wish to send money in for
them to spend with the advice of the staff who
are present, then an envelope is provided.
However, it would be really good for the
children if a family member could go with
them, and books could be chosen together.

Bookworm will be running for families this
on, Tuesday 30" April from 1.00 pm-5.30
pm and Wednesday 1% May 1.00 p.m. to
5.30 pm, Thursday 2" May 1.00 p.m.-3.30
p-m. It is open to parents and adult family
members at these times in the INFANT
SECTION FOYER. Please follow the notices
from the Primary gate and park in the Primary
car park.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

A@@uﬁ@)»«

Jan Brettingham Ms
Principal
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P.O. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae



